
From: Linda Swanson-Davies <linda.glimmertrain@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 4:29 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject:  

  

As a Portland resident, I want nothing to do with fracking. It's a wildly stupid - if temporarily 
profitable for corporations - practice and we should not support it in any way whatsoever. Why 
in heaven's name have we not been vigorously pursuing ecologically responsible energy sources?  
 
Please: No VLGCs traveling through the Portland Metro area. 

Thank you for considering my plea. 

Linda Swanson-Davies 

4763 SW Maplewood Road, Portland 97219 
 


